
 Ariel Liang: (3/6/2016 07:55) Hello, my name is Ariel Liang and I will 
be monitoring this chat room. In this role, I am the voice for the remote 
participants, ensuring that they are heard equally with those who are 
³in-room² participants. When submitting a question that you want me to 
read out loud on the mic, please provide your name and affiliation if you 
have one, start your sentence with <QUESTION> and end it with <QUESTION>. 
When submitting a comment that you want me to read out loud of the mic, 
once again provide your name and affiliation if you have one then start 
your sentence with a <COMMENT> and end it with <COMMENT>.  Text outside 
these quotes will be considered as part of ³chat² and will not be read 
out loud on the mic.Any questions or comments provided outside of the 
session time will not be read aloud. 
  Ariel Liang: (07:55) All chat sessions are being archived and follow 
the ICANN Expected Standards of Behavior: 
http://www.icann.org/en/news/in-focus/accountability/expected-standards 
  Pavan Budhrani: (08:00) good morning ariel 
  Ariel Liang: (08:04) Morning Pavan! 
  Holly Raiche: (08:04) Good morning all 
  Ali AlMeshal: (08:05) good morning all 
  Pavan Budhrani: (08:14) i cannot hear anything 
  Ariel Liang 2: (08:16) Checking with tech 
  ICANN RP23: (08:21) Apologies, we are working on the audio issues, 
please stand by 
  ICANN RP23: (08:22) The streaming Audio is working correctly however 
  ICANN RP23: (08:22) http://stream.icann.org:8000/rak55-coupole-en.m3u 
is the link to the streaming audio 
  Pavan Budhrani: (08:25) can i coonect my audio to speak? 
  ICANN RP23: (08:25) there is a phone bridge open that you can call into 
and speak into the room 
  Pavan Budhrani: (08:28) can u send me the number? 
  Pavan Budhrani: (08:28) and the code 
  Pavan Budhrani: (08:28) i can hear now 
  Pavan Budhrani: (08:28) can i speak? 
  Ariel Liang 2: (08:29) FY17 Budget Development: 
https://community.icann.org/display/atlarge/At-Large+FY17+Budget+Developme 
nt+Workspace 
  Edmon: (08:35) hi everyone, my apologies for joining late and having to 
leave early now to head over to the Universal Acceptance Steering Group 
meeting.  I will stay on on adobeconnect 
  Ariel Liang 2: (08:37) thanks for joining us Edmon! 
  Ariel Liang 2: (08:56) Re the previous agenda item, Heidi kindly 
provided the link to the RALO outreach material request wiki page. You 
may view here: 
https://community.icann.org/display/atlarge/Documents+for+At-Large+Outreac 
h+Events 
  Ariel Liang 2: (09:01) APRALO calendar: 
https://teamup.com/ks8f4dd46342679eea/ 
  Ariel Liang: (09:09) Thank you all for attending! 
  Ariel Liang: (09:09) the meeting is now ajourned 
 


